
Dear Colleagues

CGHS had already on 29th May 2023 informed the HCOs (Health Care Organizations) to provide
Cashless OPD and IPD to Air India retirees who are CGHS beneficiaries with payment from UTIITSL

UTIITSL (the payment processing authority and gateway on behalf of AIAHL) has also now
communicated above ton all India basis to HCOs.containing the login id and passwor

Those HCOs who are ready to implement Cashless medical facilities but have not received the message
from UTIITSL d, may be requested by us to write to Mr. C.Shantisagar, VP UTIITSL at his email
<C.Shantisagar@utiitsl.com > to get login and password.

While making above request, senders and HCOs contact details should be completely mentioned.
AIAHL Medical cell to be kept in c.c. at mail <medical@aiahl.in >

Following documents are being required by many HCOs who are providing cashless medical services to
us.

1. CGHS Referral
2 CGHS Valid Card
3. Air India Retirees card
4. Aadhar Card

To save our time and risk of misplacing the documents, I suggest that one should in advance make a
copy of both sides of documents of serial no.2-4 above, on a single page sheet for each of the
beneficiaries. Needless to mention that originals should be kept handy, to be provided if so needed for
verification.

A copy of referral may be retained for any future use
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